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Alterations in mitochondrial energy metabolism are one
of the underlying causes in the development of diabetes
and hypertension and its complications. Mitochondrial
dysfunction increases the production of reactive oxygen
species to deleterious levels and activates various
mechanisms that result in tissue damage in both
diseases. The dysfunction of mitochondrial energy
metabolism in turn negatively alters other processes,
further disrupting cellular homeostasis. This Special
Issue is devoted to such topics, including (not
exclusively) studies on alterations in the mitochondrial
metabolic profile, mitochondrial energy metabolism and
mitochondrial oxidative stress in diabetes and
hypertension. Topics such as the dysregulation of
mitochondrial dynamics (fusion/fission), mitochondrial
quality control (mitophagy) and cell death (apoptosis,
necrosis, ferroptosis) in diabetes and hypertension are
also welcome. The therapeutic use of drugs,
nutraceuticals and functional foods for the control of
these alterations in diabetes and hypertension is also
covered. 
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
The metabolome is the result of the combined effects of
genetic and environmental influences on metabolic
processes. Metabolomic studies can provide a global
view of metabolism and thereby improve our
understanding of the underlying biology. Advances in
metabolomic technologies have shown utility for
elucidating mechanisms which underlie fundamental
biological processes including disease pathology.
Metabolites is proud to be part of the development of
metabolomics and we look forward to working with many
of you to publish high quality metabolomic studies.
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